Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Region VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

June 1, 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No._ 207 | s. 2020

JOINT 2020 BRIGADA ESKWELA AND OPLAN BALIK ESKWELA
DIVISION VIRTUAL KICK-OFF

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, Curriculum Implementation Division (CID), School Governance and
Operations Division (SGOD) and Functional Divisions
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/Acting PSDSs

Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Pursuant to Division Memorandum No. 204, s. 2020, a Joint 2020 Brigada Eskwela
and Oplan Balik Eskwela first ever Division Virtual Kick-Off will be conducted on
June 3, 2020 at 8:45 in the morning, for the information and guidance of all
concerned.

2. This year’s theme for the 2020 Brigada Eskwela, “Pagpapanatili ng Bayanihan
Tungo sa Kalidad na Edukasyon para sa Kabataan” shall now be the theme for
the aforementioned joint implementation program.

3. All DepEd personnel, supervisors, school heads, learners, parents and education
stakeholders are encouraged to watch the Livestream via facebook@ Deped Tayo
Bohol FB page.

4. A synchronized release of the advocacy material on school support packages shall
happen at 8:45 in the morning, labeled as “Ceremonial Tagging/Sharing”. To be
able to invite and engage partnership efforts from the different stakeholders in many
areas, everyone from DepEd Bohol is enjoined to participate and follow the steps:

8:45 am - Uploading of advocacy material @FB page
e Hit like wand Share
Tag at least 5 FB friends
e Use the advocacy material as temporary Cover Photo (not the
profile picture) during the Brigada Eskwela period

9:00am - Official start of the Joint Brigada Eskwela and Oplan Balik
Eskwela Virtual Kick-Off
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5. School Heads are reminded to comply the DepEd Partnerships Database System
(DPDS) Brigada Eskwela Operation Quick Count. The system shall be opened and
operational starting June 1 to August 29, 2020.

6. Immediate dissemination and compliance of this Memorandum is desired.

BIANITOQ A. DAGATAN EdD, CESO :
Schools Division Superintendent

SGOD/SocMob
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